Info

From: Bernard-Lacaille, Gabriel <Gabriel.Bernard-Lacaille@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 11:09 AM

To: Keith Morrison

Cc: Coombs, Daniel; Beattie, Alasdair; Sophia Granchinho

Subject: Extension Request for comments on Sabina's Back River Project 2020 Modification Package"

Good morning Keith,

Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) received your request for comments on Sabina Gold and Silver Corp.’s “Back River Project 2020 Modification Package” on
June 29%™. DFO is currently reviewing the documents and preparing its comments.

However, given the amount of information to review, DFO would like to kindly request an extension to the comment deadline. DFO anticipates that a July 17t
deadline would be sufficient for DFO to complete its review and adequately answer NIRB’s questions outlined in the June 29" letter.

IF you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me at 867-988-2708.

Regards
Gabriel

Gabriel Bernard-Lacaille
Senior Fisheries Biologist

Tel/Tél: N/A

Mobile: N/A

Email/Courriel : gabriel.bernard-lacaille@dfo-mpo.gc.ca
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